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The City of Rocklin has begun processing the below referenced application for project approval. The request is 
now being reviewed for compliance with the requirements and regulations of relevant City, State, and Federal 
agencies, and Utility providers. Once any issues have been resolved notice will be provided to alert neighbors 
and interested parties of the availability of project information, the opportunity to comment on a project, and of 
any pending review or action. 

Application Received:  March 30, 2023 

Project Name and Requested Approvals:  

ESTIA AT ROCKLIN MODIFICATION 
DESIGN REVIEW, DR2021-0012 (MODIFICATION TO AN APPROVED PROJECT) 

Staff Description of Project:   

This application is a request for approval of a Modification to a previously approved Design Review to allow 
the addition of nineteen apartment units, the architecture of five additional buildings, and associated 
revisions to the site layout, parking, and landscaping.  

Location:   

The subject site is located on the northerly 20-acre portion of a 30-acre site at the northwest corner of 
University Avenue and Sunset Boulevard 017-276-007. 

Existing Land Use Designations: 

The property is zoned Planned Development 10 units per acre (PD-10).   
The General Plan designation is Medium High Density Residential (MHDR). 

This project ____ does / _XX_ does not require modification or change of the land use designations and 
regulations currently applicable to the project site. 

Compliance with the California Environmental Quality Act: 

A Mitigated Negative Declaration of Environmental Impacts was previously approved by the Rocklin City 
Council through Resolution No. 2022-192. The requested design review modification does not result in any 
environmental impacts beyond those that were previously identified and therefore, the design review can 
rely on the approved Mitigated Negative Declaration, pursuant to Section 15162 of the CEQA Guidelines. 

Applicant & Property Owner: 

The applicant is Jeff Pemstein with Towne Development of Sacramento, Inc.  The property owner is Joseph 
Mohamed, Trustee of the Joseph Mohamed, Sr. & Shirley M. Mohamed Charitable Remainder Unitrust II. 

Attached Information: 

For additional detail please see the attached information from the project application form and the 
submitted application exhibits.  
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